
 

 

 

Yellow Class Newsletter 

Autumn 1 
Welcome back everyone and welcome to all of our new children and families. We hope that 

you had a restful summer and are ready for a year of learning!  
Mrs Hume is the Class Teacher and additional support staff are Mrs Stubbs(Monday-
Thursday) and Mrs Laslau (Monday-Friday). The children will also see Miss Doel every 

Tuesday.  
 

The children have settled into Yellow Class beautifully and have enjoyed engaging in our topic 
for the term, ‘Magic, Marvellous Me’.  

We will continue learning about ourselves, our similarities and our differences – all those 
things that make us special! We will begin speaking about our families and our interests, very 

soon!  
It would be wonderful, if you could provide us with a family photo! We would like to 

display these photos in the classroom.  

Our Home Learning will begin coming home this week! Home Learning will go home on a 
Thursday and is due on a Tuesday. It is a school expectation for the home learning to be 
completed weekly and this will reinforce the learning we have covered in school. Your 
support is highly valued and will have a huge impact on your child’s learning.  Please 
encourage your child to stick the sheets into their books themselves– this is excellent 

practise!   

You would have also received a Reading Record (please read with your child each night and 
sign the entry – at least 5 times per week please! This is a school expectation. Children in 

Yellow Class will receive a hummingbird for their 5 signatures each week. 
Your child will receive a Reading for Pleasure Book this half term which you can share with 

your child. In addition a ‘Little Wandle’ phonics text will also be sent home in Autumn 2. 

We have started our Phonics lessons which is very, very exciting! Please help your child with 
their learning at home. You will receive a pack of resources shortly.  You can also find 

additional resources on this website to support your child.  

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/  

We look forward to a fantastic year of learning!   

Mrs Hume and The Yellow Class Team!  
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